
Bestselling author, speaker and executive coach, Fatima Doman has motivated
audiences across six continents to leverage their authentic strengths for
transformation. A globally recognized voice in resilience, wellbeing, emotional
intelligence, leadership and positive change, Fatima is passionate about
empowering people for sustainable high performance—at work and in life. For
decades, Fatima has worked successfully with Fortune 100 and Fortune 500 clients
representing a variety of industries, and with educators around the world. Her
books: Whole Life Well-Being, Authentic Resilience, Authentic Strengths, and True
You have been featured by the Huffington Post, Thrive Global, Psychology Today,
on TV, Radio, e-learning, micro-learning, webinars, and her workshops have been
licensed globally.
As CEO of Authentic Strengths Advantage® Fatima shares innovative, evidence-
based tools rooted in the groundbreaking science of Positive Psychology—engaging
audiences to bring out the best in themselves and in those they influence. Her
compelling message has inspired individuals in hundreds of organizations. Fatima
serves as Director of Character Strengths Certification for the VIA Premier
Programs, has served as Co-Founder/Co-Director of FranklinCovey’s Global
Executive Coaching Practice, as Faculty for the FranklinCovey/Columbia
University Executive Coach Certification Program, and managed certification for
the internationally acclaimed 7 Habits of Highly Effective People. Her post-
graduate work includes an Advanced Executive Coaching Certification from the
Columbia University Coaching Program and an MA in Communication, among
numerous accreditations.

Testimonials

Fatima Doman

“Very wonderful event! Explained the strengths and how to use them very well.
People get a lot from hearing Fatima speak. I plan to look at my strengths and
how I can combine them for best use.” 

- Head Start.

"This book will help you reach your goals in a deceptively simple but
transformative way - by learning to become an inner ally rather than being your
own worst enemy.”

- Assoc. Prof. Human Dev. and Culture, Univ. of Texas at Austin.
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